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Akelius Residential AB (publ) 
 

 

Akelius preferential share approved for 

listing 

 

The Board of Directors has applied for and received 

approval for the listing of the company’s preferential 

shares on NASDAQ OMX First North and it is expected 

that the preferential shares will be listed on 5 June 2014. 

The company has appointed Avanza as Certified Adviser. 

 

Danderyd, 27 May 2014 

 

Pål Ahlsén, Managing Director and Group CEO 

pal.ahlsen@akelius.se 

+46 76 - 807 97 02 

 

 
Important information on First North 

First North is an alternative marketplace operated by the various stock 

exchanges included in NASDAQ OMX. It does not have the same legal 

status as a regulated marketplace. Companies listed on First North are 

governed by the rules of First North and not by the legal requirements 

applicable to trading on regulated marketplaces. Thus, an investment in 

a company traded on First North is generally more risky than 

investments in companies traded on a regulated marketplace. All 

companies whose shares are traded on First North have an appointed 

Certified Adviser, which monitors compliance with applicable rules. 

NASDAQ OMX Stockholm approves, upon application, listing for trade 

on First North. 
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